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Good Day,

[t’s photo time again! We’re looking forward to seeing all of our
NHAPA friends. Photo days are scheduled for Monday May 20th

Tuesday May 21st and Wednesday May 22nd at NHAPA.

[t is very important to have your dancer at NHAPA at least 15
minutes prior to your scheduled time to avoid delays. Even if you
are not interested in purchasing photos, please have your dancer
present so the group photo will be complete.

DUE TO THE EXPECTED VOLUME OF PHOTOS,
WE CAN NO LONGER SUPERIMPOSE MISSING OR LATE
STUDENTS INTO THE GROUP.

Print out the order form at home and bring it, filled out, with
payment on photo day. Make checks payable to Memories
Studio. One order form is required for each class or costume being
ordered. Additional forms will be available at the studio.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone!

Thank you,

Budd

A
PHOTOGRAPHIC QUALITY IS NOT AN ACCIDENT BUT THE RESULT OF PROFESSIONAL EFFORT



